
Dear Supervisors- 
 
Please note my support the renewal of the wildlife services program here in Mendocino County. As a 5th 
generation rancher and part of a family that has been in Mendocino County since 1890, I cannot stress 
the importance of their services. It is important for these professionals to have both lethal and non-lethal 
means of wildlife control at their disposal.  
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you 
 
Peter Bauer 

 


